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Dear Advocates,

The Chamber of Advocates of the RA congratulates you on
the occasion of Police Day. This professional day is an
additional stimulus to discuss drawbacks and
shortcomings existing in this sphere which are possible to
be sold only in a self-purification method. Mode of action
like this is already obvious in the Police system. RA Police
increased its role and public trust by choosing the way of
reform and self-purification. On the occasion of
professional day the Chamber of Advocates of the RA
wishes RA Police endurance, strength and robust health in
this difficult and responsible profession.

 

The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates

Ara Zohrabyan

 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 0){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })


